
Workshop Announcement: VR Technology 

Initiative 

Dear Participants, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming workshop focused on the latest advancements in 

Virtual Reality (VR) technology. This initiative aims to bring together enthusiasts, professionals, 

and students to explore the potential of VR in various fields. 

Details of the Workshop: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

• Venue: Innovation Hall, Tech Center 

• Registration Fee: $50 

Agenda: 

1. Introduction to VR Technology 

2. Hands-on VR Development Session 

3. Panel Discussion with Industry Experts 

4. Networking Opportunities 

Don't miss this chance to enhance your knowledge and network with professionals in the field. 

Please register by March 1, 2024, to secure your spot! 

For more information and registration, please contact us at info@vrworkshop.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The VR Technology Initiative Team 
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